BELLINGHAM WATER TAXI 1028 17th Street
Bellingham, Washington
98225

T 360.393.5753
bellinghamwatertaxi@gmail.com

November 19, 2014

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Attention: Records Center

PO Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, Wa 98504-7250

Re: Certificate #BC-64619 Voluntary Cancellation

Dear Mr. King,

The above listed certificate holder requests to Voluntarily Cancel Certificate #BC-64619
which provides passenger and freight service between Bellingham and Obstruction pass.
With flag stops at Orcas landing, Brandt’s landing, Eliza, Sinclair, Blakely, and Lopez Is-
lands. As well as seasonal passenger and freight service between Bellingham and Friday
Harbor, with flag stops at Vendovi and Cypress Islands.

This request is mainly due to a failing partnership which could potentially require litigation.
Once this issue is resolved, my hope is to reestablish a much needed service.

As a result of this request, | would also ask to withdraw a pending petition for a 12-month
discontinuance in Docket No. 143892, as it would not longer be relevant by the above
voluntary cancellation.

Thank you for your time, and please contact me with any concerns.

Sincerely,

Sean C. McNamara


mailto:bellinghamwatertaxi@gmail.com
mailto:bellinghamwatertaxi@gmail.com

